April 25, 1983

Ma Anand Bheela
Jesus Grove
Rajneeshpuram, OR 97741

Dear Sheela:

I received the copies of letters you sent which
ard intended to counterbalance those speaking of
Rajneeshpuram and. its residents in a negative
manner. I will bring these to the Governor's
attention.. - '

Sincerely,

Robert W, Oliver {
Assistant to the Governor

RWO/sc

cc: Governor Atiyeh



Ma Anand Shecla

D.Litt. (RIMU), Acharya

825:av
April 20, 1983

Robert Oliver

Governor's Aide
Capitol Building
Salem, OR 97310

Beloved Bob,
Love.

I understand from various government agencies that they have only
heard about us from negative and biased sources.

In order to redress the balance, I am enclosing some letters that
we have received which will give you some idea of the other side.
Best wishes.

His blessings,

Ma Anand Sheela

enc.

Jesus Grove, Rajneeshpuram, Oregon 97741 USA e (503) 489-3301




